O ROGERS'

September 25, 2013

Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary
Ontario Energy Board

2300 Yonge Street, 27" Floor
Toronto, Ontario

M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli:

RE: EB 2013: Toronto Hydro-Electric System Limited (“Toronto Hydro”)
Application Regarding Regulation of Wireless Attachments

Further to our letter dated September 20, 2013 in respect to the above matter
(copy enclosed), Rogers no longer wishes to seek intervener status, and instead
wishes to request observer status. We would ask that you cease processing the
Rogers' intervener request letter which is hereby withdrawn, and instead process
this letter.

Kindly direct all communications and materials in this proceeding as follows:

ROGERS COMMUNICATIONS
234 Newkirk Road
Richmond Hill ON L4C 3S5

Attention: John Armstrong, Municipal & Utility Relations
905 780 7077
John.armstrong@rci.rogers.com

Yours truly,

X Byn_

John L. Armstrong
Municipal & Utility Relations



